SELF-NOMINATION FORM
for
Sunrise Park Neighborhood Organization
Board of Directors Election
2021

ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE SATURDAY, April 24, 2021
(See Page 2)

Candidates for the Board of directors must reside, own property, or have a
business or service organization within the Sunrise Park Neighborhood
Organization boundaries. Our boundaries are as follows:

Allejo on the North, Farrell on the East, Sunrise Way on the West, Baristo on
the South,

PLUS: The P.S. Sunrise Park and the organizations located there.
(P.S. Public Library, Boys & Girls Club, Mizell Senior Center, Parks & Rec, P.S.
Baseball Stadium)

Seven (7) Board Members will be elected at the Annual Meeting on Saturday,
May 1, 2021.

To "self-nominate", submit the form below by Saturday, April 24, 2021, so
your name & information can appear on the pre-printed ballot to be
distributed at the Meeting. Board member nominations are also allowed
from the floor at the May 1st. meeting.

Useful Background Information:

SPNO Board members are responsible for carrying out miscellaneous duties
associated with the purpose of the Organization, defined in its Bylaws as "a
group of neighbors organized to address a range of issues for the purpose of
maintaining and improving the quality of life by encouraging neighborhood
identity and facilitating communication with the City of Palm Springs”.

The Board is required to meet at least quarterly (4 times per year), however,
Board meetings have been held in the odd numbered months for the past
year.



The elected seven-member Board may subsequently appoint up to four
additional Board members to better balance geographic and type of
representation throughout the neighborhood or to provide specialized skills
or services. Volunteer opportunities will also be available.

Sunrise Park Neighborhood Organization
Board of Directors

2021
Self-Nomination Form

Due by Saturday, April 24, 2021

The SPNO Board recommends submitting the Self-Nomination Form one
week in advance of the Annual Meeting to ensure your name will appear on
the prepared ballot.

Submit the following information to:
Kathy Cohn, SPNO Vice-Chair, kccohn45@gmail.com or call (562) 761-1558.

CANDIDATE INFORMATION
Your Name:

Street Address:

Contact Information for follow-up if needed (not to be publicized):

A brief statement of reasons for wanting to serve on the SPNO Board
(maximum of 50 words):



